INTRODUCTION TO THE SECOND ISSUE OF
B.C. PERSPECTIVES

The papers included in this issue were presented at the Cariboo
College History Symposium held in Kamloops on October 6th and
7th, 1972. The theme of the Symposium was ** Approaches to Local/
Regional History

The editors of B.C. Perspectives decided to break with the policy
established with the first issue (that of publishing student papers) since
the papers were considered to be of such value that they should reach a
wide audience. Hence their publication in this journal. Issue number three,
available next spring, will publish student work in the social sciences,
and humanities.

One of the papers presented at the Symposium and not included
here was entitled ‘ Alternatives to writing Local/Regional History .
Mr. Craig Andrews of Selkirk College presented a video-tape production
of “ Trail, 1909 ", which his second-year history class had produced as
a group project.

The editors of B.C. Perspectives would like to express their
gratitude to the Leon and Koerner Foundation for a grant to aid
in the publication of this journal.



